
Rick Foederer, Chief Operations Officer
29 East Oneida Street,  Baldwinsville, NY  13027

315-638-6100

Request for Pesticide Notification

Return Completed Request By Mail To:
Rick Foederer

Chief Operations Officer
District Operations Building

29 East Oneida Street
Baldwinsville, NY 13027

Or Return By Email To:
Richard Foederer at rfoederer@bville.org and Tammi Corrente at tcorrente@bville.org

*Please include the words “Request for Pesticide Notification” in the subject of the email.

On the lines below, please list all of your children with the schools they attend:

Name of Child School Building

Parent/Guardian Name:___________________________________________________

Address:_______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________

Day Phone Number: _____________________________________________________

Evening Phone Number:__________________________________________________

Email Address:__________________________________________________________

THIS REQUEST MUST BE MADE EVERY YEAR.


